
27 January 2018 
 
Hi Members.  This is our first newsletter for awhile and we hope to make it a regular event. 
 

Firstly A big thank you to our sponsors 
Raglan Supervalue 

LJ Hooker 
Darryl Hawkins 

Raglan Top Cut Butchery 
 

Bowling Club sponsors 
Ray White – Raglan Real Estate Ltd 

LJ Hooker – Geo Boyes & Co Ltd 
Seddon Park Funeral Services 

Supervalue – Raglan 
Raglan 4 Square 

Top Cut Butchery 
Raglan Pharmacy 

Jenny Francis Memorial 
Hilda Ross Retirement Village 

BP 2 Go – Raglan 
Darryl Hawkins – Lodge Real Estate 

PGG Wrightson – Chris Leuthart 
Whaingaroa Physiotherapy 

Tony Craven Electrical 
Acorn Building Supplies 

Tasman Lands – Bob Carter 
Lilypot Florist 
DB Breweries 

Raglan Club Inc 
Jack Peel 

 
If you are keen to be a sponsor get hold of the club, we'd love to hear from you. 
 
It is good to see members coming along and enjoying the facilities.  Visit our website 
https://raglanclub.co.nz and become a friend of the Club on facebook for what's happening.  Search 
Raglan Cl or go to https://www.facebook.com/chris.raglan.3 
 
We hope to be bringing you some new promotions and events over the next few months.  If you have 
any interests or ideas let us know.  Email the executive on raglanclubsecretary@gmail.com or the club 
manager at info@raglanclub.co.nz  
 
Unfortunately we are going to have to put bar prices up from this weekend as we need a bit of an 
income boost.  However, our prices are still very competitive. 
 

Members draw 
There is a $500 Members Draw every Wednesday and Friday.  All members are automatically in the 
draw, but you have to be there to collect your $500. If it's not won the closest number to it gets $25.  
That's a bit of extra cash that's not to be sneezed at. 
 
We've got some great adjuncts.  Darts, 8 ball, snooker, the fishing club, indoor bowls, outdoor bowls 
and the travel club. 
 



Raffles 
Raffles are run by the adjuncts every Wednesday and Friday and prizes include $25 meat raffles from 
the awesome local Top Cut Butchery in Raglan.  They are also our sponsor so don't forget to visit 
them, if you've tried their meat you will know why they are so popular. 
 

Donations 
If you can't make it to the Club this month, maybe you could consider a donation, even the price of 2 
drinks would really help us out and ensure the Club is still going strong for the next time you can visit.  
Nothing is too big, nothing is too small.  Thank you so much. The bank account number is:  

03 1563 0033900 29 
 

TAB 
We have a TAB self service terminal and sky tv so come down, bring a friend and have a flutter. Maybe 
you'd like to set up a betting syndicate with your friends? 
  



Who can come in? 
Club members, members of other clubs and visitors. 

Subscriptions are $30 for a year or $10 for 3 months.  If you are a member of another Club you have 
visiting rights and can come in.  If you are a friend of a member, they can sign you in so you can enjoy 
the Clubs facilities too. 
 

Indoor Bowls 
Our AGM is on Sunday 25th February at 4pm, everyone welcome.  We start playing the week after.  
For only $5 you will get a years subscription.  Come and have fun every Thursday at 1pm in the main 
Club 22-24 Bow Street, Raglan. 
Contact Heather 825 8232 or Margaret 825 0349 for details.  To support the Indoor Bowls their raffle 
week is February 5 to 11. 
  

CLUB DARTS 2018 
All interested participants in a bit of dart throwing come along and meet the crew at the Club. 
 
Darts adjunct raffle week is from the 29th Jan to the 4th Feb. One of these nights we can catch up and 
talk about the 2018 calendar. Weekly and/or monthly in house competitions, trips and anything else 
of interest.  See Tom Lord or Glenn Rangitonga 
 

 
 

Travel Club 
The travel section is off to Foster & Allen on Tuesday 17th April.  It's only $5 a year to be a travel club 
member and go on their trips. They are always interested in new ideas.  The next raffle week to 
support the travel club is 12-18 March. 
 

Fishing Club 
They have a number of fishing trips planned.  Check out the notice board for details.  The next raffle 
week to support the fishing club is 12-18 February. 
 

Snooker and 8-Ball 
There is a committee meeting on Sunday 4th February at 1:30pm followed by 8-ball at 2:30pm. $100 
first prize.  Come along and join the club.  Raffles week to support them is 5-11 March. 
 



Restaurant 
A lot of you will have been to the new LHB restaurant run by the award winning Italian born Chef, 
Mauro Palazzani.  They are doing a fantastic job with events and meals.  If you haven't visited them 
yet, make it soon.  Everything from full on meals to bar snacks and antipasto platters.  While you are 
there think about having a drink with your meal.  Anyone can eat at the restaurant but to have a drink 
you need to join.  Luckily it's easy as.  Only $10 for a 3 month membership or $30 for a year.  We can 
sign you up straight away.  

Check them out on facebook   https://www.facebook.com/lhbraglan 
 

 
 

Outdoor Bowls 
 

Welcome back to being informed of happenings at our Bowling Club. 
 
It was unfortunate that our President, Jim Boggiss, passed away quietly in his sleep on December 20th. 
In his absence our new contact persons are:  
President Jack Peel 022 1567509, Secretary Eileen Stephens 8258323, Treasurer Ruth Rawlinson, 
8257142. Committee Members, Bill Bond 021 0647867, Ann Bouzaid 027 297 7405 and Bob Carter 
021 825869.  Please contact any of the above for any enquiry. 
 
Our Clubs NZ Chartered Club tournament, sponsored by LJ Hooker, Raglan Four Square and DB 
Breweries, was held on December 21st and was well attended by members of other chartered clubs 
also… The Mead/Donn Cup was presented to the overall winners on the day, being Owen Sutton’s 
team from Putaruru, with Jack Peden presenting his own trophy to the Top local Team of Ann and 
Colin Bouzaid, Jack Peel, and James Bond. This team played in honour of Jim, he would have been 
impressed.  CONGRATULATIONS. 
 
We, as a Club, were invited to enter onto the Waipa Interclub Fixture held on Saturday 13 January. 
This was a new venture for us. The Vagg Cup for the Senior Men was held at Pirongia, and Junior Men 
challenged for the Myers Cup which was played at Cambridge Central and the Women played at 
Kihikihi for the Hastie Trophy. The Women’s team came second, but the other two squads were not 
quite so successful, close but not quite. Better attempt next year Team. A new experience for us all. 
 
Some of our new members, Alan Price, Darryl Hawkins. Tim Ryan, Gordon Mills and John Carr, played 
in the Waikato 5 Years & Under Singles and Pairs event on 20 and 21st January, resulting in Tim 
qualifying in the Singles and Darryl and Alan qualifying in the Pairs. Congratulations Guys and all the 
best for the Post Section Events on 3/4th February. 
 



Our Annual Themed Day for Women players, sponsored by Raglan Pharmacy and Lilypot Florist, is 
to be held on Thursday 1st February with this year’s theme being the letter ‘A’… all players are mixed 
up into different teams and heaps of fun is generally the way the go… 
 
All Championship Events, sponsored by Whaingaroa Physiotherapy, are still being completed, with 
the Singles on 24/25 February and Pairs still to happen. The 5 Year & Under Pairs are to be held on 
17/18 February. 
 
The Under 8 years players head to Taupiri on Saturday 3rd March to represent our Club in the 
Northern Zone Singles …good luck to you all. 
 
Twilight Bowls, sponsored by Top Cut Butchery and Jack Peel, is to start the next round on Tuesday 
13th February at 6pm, with a report in time of 5.30pm. Come along and have a go, or make up a team 
of three people and enjoy the fun and comradeship. Contact Bob Carter  021 825869 for registrations 
or any questions. 
 
Thursday 22nd March is our Premier Event of the Year, our Western 1000 Optional Fours 
tournament, sponsored by Raglan SuperValue and Seddon Park Funeral Home. Entries are filling up 
well at this stage.      
Happy Bowling everyone.  Regards,   Eileen Stephens. 
 

 
Clubs NZ Chartered Club Top Local Team with the Jack Peden Trophy 

L-R. Kyle Leathart (LH Hooker sponsor), James Bond, Jack Peel, Ann Bouzaid, Jack Peden and Colin Bouzaid. 
 


